

Headteacher: Mrs L Walton BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher/Head of School: Mr J de Rijk BA (Hons)

14th July 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

Next year your child will be entering the most important year of their school career so far. At the Ripley Academy we want to do everything possible to support your child to achieve fantastic exam results in Year 11 so they can go onto whatever post-16 option they aspire to.

Next week your child will be coming home with a pack of summer work for every one of their examination subjects. The aim is to stop the well -recognised dip in progress that we observe between July and September and prepare them for the rigour and pace of Year 11.

We hope you will support and encourage your child to complete all the work, their teachers have carefully prepared, to the best of their ability.

We want all our students to have a long, restful summer break but this initiative will enable them to get off to a flying start in Year 11.

Thank you for your continued support,

Yours sincerely,

Helen Fozard

Assistant Headteacher

01773 746334 enquiries@ripleyacademy.org Peasehill, Ripley, Derbyshire, DE5 3JQ.

www.ripleyacademy.org







